



Tina Mohn
Columbus Recreation and Parks Department
1111 E Broad St. Suite 101,
Columbus OH 43205

Re: H2Ohio Statewide Wetland Grant Program Application Approval

Dear Ms. Mohn,

Congratulations on the approval of your application for the Three Creeks Wetland Creation Project H2Ohio funding in the amount of \$850,000 under the H2Ohio Statewide Wetland Grant Program. We're excited to work with you to implement this important natural infrastructure work.

The first cycle of the H2Ohio Statewide Wetland Grant Program was particularly competitive with more funds requested than available. We received 57 applications and are fortunate to be able to recommend funding for a select number of projects this year. We are excited by the opportunities that these grants provide and look forward to working with you to help improve Ohio's water quality.

The Ohio Department of Natural Resources will be issuing a press release in the very near future announcing this project and other selected projects for this round of funding.

In addition, representatives of the ODNR H2Ohio Program will be in touch soon to with a grant award agreement template, more detailed information about our process and elaborate on the next steps as you prepare to launch your project.

Should you have any questions regarding the grant process generally, please do not hesitate to contact Rachel DeNoewer at Rachel.DeNoewer@dnr.ohio.gov or (614)-705-9978. Again, congratulations and we look forward to working with you.

Sincerely,

H2Ohio Program Manager

Eric A Daar

Ohio Department of Natural Resources